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Quayside Holdings Limited (Quayside) will be adopting the new NZX Listing Rules from 22nd February  

2019.  As a result, Quayside will no longer publish a hard copy of the half-year interim report.  However,  

the following will still be available to shareholders: 

• A market release to NZX – Appendix 1 

• Interim financial statements – published to the NZX website 

• Interim financial statements available on our website at:  

 
http://www.quaysideholdings.co.nz/investment-centre/ financial-statements.  
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